

COVID-19 Visitor Screening

Dear Visitor,

In response to the recent Coronavirus (COVID -19) outbreak and the raised pandemic alert status by the World Health Organization (WHO), Centennial ISD 12 is taking precautions to lessen the spread of the virus. All visitors who enter a Centennial ISD 12 job site at this time must be screened.

Please review the following self-screening criteria before visiting the job site:

Have you travelled to or through ANY international country or have been on a cruise – regardless of destination – in the last 15 days?	Y/N
In the past 14 days, have you been in close contact with anyone who has been diagnosed with or reasonably suspected of having COVID-19?	Y/N
Have you been advised by a doctor, health care provider or any public health authority to stay home or otherwise avoid contact with others?	Y/N
Have you recently had a fever of 37.8C / 100.4F, a persistent dry cough, shortness of breath or other respiratory symptoms?	Y/N

If you answered yes to any of the questions above, please return home and contact your doctor for further advice. We ask that you not visit any Centennial ISD 12 job sites until you feel well and have either received a negative test for COVID-19 or are otherwise cleared by a medical professional.

If your answer to all of the above questions is "no" please sign the site sign in sheet indicating that you swear that your answers are complete and truthful. Give hardcopy, electronic scan, or text picture of your completed screening form to Centennial ISD 12 prior to working on the jobsite.

Thank you for your cooperation.

I HAVE REVIEWED THE QUESTIONS ABOVE AND MY ANSWERS ARE CORRECT AND	TRUTHFUL
--------------------------------------------------------------------	----------

Signature	Company
Printed Name	Phone #
Date	